You are receiving this email because you have previously supported South Suburban
Family Shelter and our work to end domestic violence. If you would like to unsubscribe
you may do so at the bottom. We hope you stay and stand with us to see a world free
from violence.
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From the Desk of your Friendly Neighborhood CEO

We know we are a bit behind on our newsletter this month — it has been a whirlwind
around here. This week we had a two-day site visit with a major funder. Part of this site
visit involved brief interviews with all the funded staff. For us, that is quite a few of our
direct service team members. We gathered into a virtual room on Tuesday. There were
staff from Counseling, Housing, and Court Advocacy there to share about their work.
One by one, the site visitor asked them questions about their typical day, what trending
needs they saw from their clients, and what barriers there were to being able to meet
client needs.

For just over 2 hours | sat back, along with our Chief Program Officer, and listened to
them. As a leader, | can tell you, the best feeling is witnessing your staff being amazing.
One by one, they talked about their work, how they help clients, how they troubleshoot
barriers and how they work across teams. They glowed with passion and knowledge.


https://m.cmpgn.page/DGJSVz
https://www.serendipityyogaandwellness.com/

Our site visitor was extremely impressed by their collaborative nature and expertise.
| am filled with pride and confidence.

Our team has been through a lot over these past three years. And here they are, just as
dedicated as ever, never losing sight of our mission and centering our clients. This
particular set of staff were also all women. Which is fitting for this month as Women'’s
History Month.

| know there are plenty of famous women throughout history to remember and honor
this month. But for me, | honor the women of Anew who make history every day in life
changing ways.

Happy Women's History Month!
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CELEBRATE THE WOMEN IN YOUR LIFE



Do you know why we celebrate Women's History Month?

As per history.com, "Women’s History Month is a dedicated month to reflect on the
often-overlooked contributions of women to United States history. From Abigail Adams
to Susan B. Anthony, Sojourner Truth to Rosa Parks, the timeline of women’s history
milestones stretches back to the founding of the United States.

The actual celebration of Women’s History Month grew out of a weeklong celebration
of women’s contributions to culture, history and society organized by the school district
of Sonoma, California, in 1978. Presentations were given at dozens of schools, hundreds
of students participated in a “Real Woman” essay contest and a parade was held in
downtown Santa Rosa.

A few years later, the idea caught on within communities, school districts and
organizations across the country. In 1980, President Jimmy Carter issued the first
presidential proclamation declaring the week of March 8 as National Women’s History
Week. The U.S. Congress followed suit the next year, passing a resolution establishing a
national celebration. Six years later, the National Women’s History Project successfully
petitioned Congress to expand the event to the entire month of March."

Learn more about amazing women in history HERE.

Click on the Image Below to Vote for Anew!
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$500,000 to nonprofits you choose

Because what's important to you is important to us.

Vote for Anew for the opportunity to receive
extra support from Old National Bank!
Follow the links in the description to choose
new us for your vote. You can vote once per day
e Ao by searching our name
or tax ID: 36-3089796.
Please share!

Your votes can help Anew: Building Beyond Violence and Abuse win up to
$15,000 in support from Old National Bank.
Voting is quick and easy-- and you can vote once per day! Every vote counts!


https://www.history.com/topics/holidays/womens-history-month#why-do-we-celebrate-women-s-history-month

Save the Date!
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Save the Date!

Dancing Away Domestic Violence

A Line Dancing, Cardio Drumming and
Jazzercise Program for the Whole Family!

? L d
when* h Prices:
Saturday, June 10th, Adult Tickets:
3pm-6pm $20
Kids 12 and Under:
u)he"e? $10
18020 Martin Ave Kids 5 and Under:
Martin Square, Homewood FREE

Door prizes, swag bag, and special discounts
and offers from Homewood Restaurants and
Businesses are available to all participants!

Drinks, snacks, and resources are provided!
Tickets on Sale 3/31/2023

All proceeds benefit Anew and their mission
to end domestic violence in our shared communities.



Thank you to our first
Macarana Sponsor for DADV!

Interested in sponsoring our DADV Event? Reach out to Rachel at rachel.f@anewdv.org
to inquire! View the event opportunities HERE.

Full-Time Job Postings at Anew
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Compensation and Benefits are listed clearly at the bottom of each job description. Take
the guess out of applying-- Our salaries, wages, and benefits are transparent and up
front!

Learn more about each of the listed positions on our website.

% Bilingual Children’s Counselor

% Bilingual Court Advocate

% Biligual Crisis Intervention Supervisor

% Community Outreach Program Manager

* Government Grants Writer

% Partner Abuse Intervention Program (PAIP) Assistant
% Transitional Housing Program Manager

All positions have been newly updated, so if you checked them before, make sure to
check them again!

Anew offers full time benefits including 14 paid holidays; 20 days of Paid Time Off (PTO)
annually; medical, dental, vision and life insurance; short-term and long-term disability;
and the ability to contribute to our 403(b) plan with 3% company matching. This position
is also eligible for Aflac benefits.

If you are interested in applying for any of these positions, please email your cover


mailto:rachel.f@anewdv.org
https://anewdv.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/DADV-23-Event-Opportunities.pdf
https://anewdv.org/job-opportunities/
https://anewdv.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/Bilingual-Childrens-Counselor-position-Updated-10.2022.pdf
https://anewdv.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/Court-Advocate-Posting-Updated-10.2022.pdf
https://anewdv.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Bilingual-Crisis-Intervention-Supervisor.pdf
https://anewdv.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/CEP-Manager-9_2022.pdf
https://anewdv.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/Gov-Grant-Manager-10-2022.pdf
https://anewdv.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/PAIP-Program-Assistant-Updated-10.2022.pdf
https://anewdv.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/TH-Program-Manager-position-12.22.pdf

letter and resume to careers@anewdv.org.
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